

St Mary Cray Primary Academy High Street St Mary Cray Kent BR5 4AR

Tel: 01689 826081 admin@st-marycray.bromley.sch.uk www.st-marycray.bromley.sch.uk



fb.me/stmarycray primaryacademy



@stmarycraypa











Dear Parents/Carers.

Year 6 Trip to Chessington World of Adventures - 19th July 2023

Our Year 6 leavers will be celebrating the end of their primary years with a visit to Chessington World of Adventures on Wednesday 19th July 2023.

We will be leaving school at 9am prompt and returning to school for approximately 6.30pm. The children should wear appropriate clothing and footwear. They will be outside for the whole day and will need a coat if rain is forecasted, or sun cream and a hat if the weather is hot.

Children will need to bring a packed lunch a bottle of water (no sweets, fizzy drinks or glass bottles please.) in a small named rucksack. If you would like the school to provide your child with a packed lunch, please indicate this on ParentPay or via the reply slip below. There is no charge for children who are eligible for Free School Meals.

The cost of the trip is normally £35 per child, however we will be heavily subsidising this and are only asking for a £10 payment for the trip. Payment should be made through ParentPay. We will require payment of this trip by Friday 14th July 2023.

If you do not have access to ParentPay, please contact Mrs Holmes for a PayPoint letter which will allow you to pay in cash directly into your child's account.

Kind Regards,

Mr Coy

PLEASE FILL	. IN AND	RETURN TO) SCHOOL	OFFICE I	BEFORE	FRIDAY	14 [™]	IULY

□ I consent for my Child	to attend the trip
□ I have made the payment of £10 via ParentPay	
□ Please provide my child with a packed lunch (tuna	/cheese/turkey)



Ambition | Collaboration | Fairness | Respect

☐ I will provide my child with a packed lunch from home

A Spring Partnership Trust School Registered Office: The Warren, Croydon Road, Bromley BR2 7AL





